
 
To: Senator Paul J. Utke 
  Chair, Health and Human Services Finance and Policy Committee 
  Minnesota Senate 
 
From: Kimberly Miller 
  Executive Director 
  Board of Nursing 
 
Subject: FY2022 Interagency Agreement and Transfer Reporting Requirement 
 
Date: October 14, 2022 
 
 
 
As executive director of the Board of Nursing, I am submitting this report in compliance with Minnesota 
Statutes §15.0395 INTERAGENCY AGREEMENTS AND INTRA-AGENCY TRANSFERS.  This statute provides 
that: 
 

(a) By October 15, 2018, and annually thereafter, the head of each agency must provide reports to 
the chairs and ranking minority members of the legislative committees with jurisdiction over the 
department or agency’s budget on: 
(1) interagency agreements or service-level agreements and any renewals or extensions of 

existing interagency or service-level agreements with another agency if the cumulative value 
of those agreements is more than $100,000 in the previous fiscal year. 

(2) Transfers of appropriations between accounts within or between agencies, if the cumulative 
value of the transfers is more than $100,000 in the previous year. 

 
The total amount paid for interagency and service level agreements in FY2022 is $509,360. 
  
Attached is a report of amount paid for interagency agreements.  There are no transfers of appropriations 
to report in relation to this requirement. 
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